
 
 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 

October 27, 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families,  

We had great test results from the Covid testing that we did on Monday, October 25.  

Residents at the Woodlands all tested negative for the Covid virus.  

Employees that work at the Fountain Lake site all tested negative for the Covid virus.  

Residents at the Luther Place site were not tested on Monday. Resident testing is only recommended if 

there is an outbreak.  

Luther Place employees were tested on Monday and one employee tested positive. This employee did 

not work while infectious, so we do not need to implement visitor restrictions.  

Family and friend visitors are allowed in all of St. John’s buildings.  

We will be testing St. John’s employees again tomorrow, October 28.  Residents and tenants will not be 

tested tomorrow. 

Today, the nursing home residents and employees at both St. John’s nursing homes are receiving the 

Covid booster. We are still working on the arrangements for the Covid boosters for Waters Edge, 

Meadows, and Knutson Place tenants.  

Please continue to keep us in your prayers as we fight against the spread of this virus.  

Sincerely, 

 

Scot Spates  

CEO / Administrator     

 

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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